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Fundraising 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To support school fundraising, we will be having a series of non-uniform days throughout this school 

year. These will be at a cost of £1 per pupil with this to be paid through Parent Pay. It would be 

easiest if people paid for the 5 days at the one time but understand that this may not be possible 

for everyone. This is available to do on Parent Pay now. Money raised will go toward the School 

Fund and be used to purchase resources and experiences that are beneficial to pupils e.g. 

workshops/visits from experts, rewards for House points winners, resources to support learning etc. 

 

The dates are as follows: 

Friday 8th October  

Friday 5th November 

Friday 21st January 

Friday 18th March 

Friday 24th June 

 

Each day will have a theme which will be shared with you via Seesaw in advance of these days. As 

ever on these days we would ask that football colours are not worn. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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